
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 94.44% 

Sycamores – 94.83% 

Poplars – 97.78% 

Maples – 92.59% 

Elms – 100.00% 

Hawthorns – 93.33% 

Chestnuts – 97.78% 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – We have begun to explore under the sea. The children have remembered 

the names of lots of creatures and facts,  

Saplings – This week Saplings have been amazing with writing independently. Well 

done! 

Sycamores – We have had a really good week settling back into our routines. We have 

been amazing at measuring mass in grams. 

Poplars – What a great start to the summer term with wonderful writing and fraction 

work this week.  

Maples – We have had an exciting time learning about the water cycle and how 

flooding and droughts affect people.  

Elms – This week we have explored the importance of the Qur’an in Islam. We were 

really respectful when learning about a different religion and were able to compare 

between Christianity and Islam. 

Hawthorns – An excellent first week back. We have enjoyed starting our new text in 

Literacy.  

Chestnuts –  Year 6 have been working really hard in the build up to their SATS, putting 

lots of effort in.  

We all hope that you all had a lovely Easter break. It has been a great 

start to our Summer term. The children have come back eager to learn 

and ready to start the final term of this school year.  

 

Our focus this term is 'Fast forward,' looking towards moving on and 

growing up.  

 

This week, the children have been learning about Islam and 

understanding the importance of respecting other faiths.  

 

We have lots planned for this term and we look forward to sharing it 

with you soon. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs Teer.  

 
 

 

A massive well done to all 

children who have achieved 

something outside of school! 

 
 

 


